Notice of Meeting
of the
Nordonia Hills City School District Board of Education

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN, that there will be a special meeting of the Board
of Education of the Nordonia Hills City School District, Summit County, Ohio, on the 25t day
of April, 2022 at 6:00 P.M,, in the Central Office Conference Room at the Nordonia Hills
Board of Education Office, 9370 Olde Eight Road, Northfield, Ohio 44067 for the purpose of
discussing Vouchers Hurt Ohio Lawsuit: Bill Phillis, Dennis Willard and Walter Davis,
change of date for the August 2022 Board meeting and any other agenda related items.

A regular meeting of the Board of Education will follow at 7:00P.M. at Northfield

Elementary School, 9734 Olde Eight Road, Northfield, Ohio.
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Matthew A. Brown, Treasurer/CFO




